
 

WHEN?  24th July 2013 11am-1pm  

OR 7pm-9pm 
 

WHERE?  Anglo European College of  
Chiropractic. BH5 2DF 
 

WHY? You have made a difference by volunteering for one of our 

research studies and as a thank you we would like to invite you to 

this special event. 

WHAT? Some of our researchers will give short presentations about 

the results of the studies you have taken part in. There will be a 

chance for you to ask questions and also find out about some of our 

other up-coming projects. 

Light refreshments will be provided and you are welcome to bring 

family and friends (although this event may not be suitable for 

young children). 

There is a choice of 2 sessions to attend, if you are interested in 
attending either session please register your interest by contacting 
Dr Sharon Docherty: 
T: 01202 436242 
Email: research@aecc.ac.uk  

 

 

Your personal invite to the RESEARCH FEEDBACK EVENT  

We couldn’t do it without you 
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